
straws Attached 
to juice pouches

plastic 
drinking straws

scandal bags IMPORTED 
polystyrene foam

2020
January 1

2021
January 1

2019
January 1

24” X 24” inches or less
1.2 mils in thickness

PRESERVE OUR LAND
SUPPORT THE PLASTIC BAN
For more information contact: Plastic Hotline: 876 285 8531 or email: policyonplasticban@nepa.gov.jm

locally manufactured 
polystyrene foam

Refuse • Reduce • Reuse

PLASTIC BAN TIMELINE


